RECEIVED MAR 2 1 2022

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Mr. Buschur, Dr. Schmiesing, Celina City School Board, and Tri Star Advisory Board,

I am writing this letter to inform you of my plans to retire effective June 30th. This has not been an easy decision for me, and I have many mixed emotions.

I have spent a large part of my career working for Tri Star/Celina City Schools and have been given the opportunity to touch and impact so many students and their lives. Over the years I have told countless people how much I "love my job". Teaching the Early Childhood Education class gave me the chance to share my passion about education and guide students in their careers and future life decisions. Helping students grow, mature, and experience success is one of the things I'll miss the most. I The experiences I had being an FCCLA advisor, traveling to several states with students and seeing them experience the world was a pleasure, however stressful at times.

Through these opportunities I have also developed and grown as a person. So, as I retire, I bring with me a boatload of memories and lifelong friends which include many of my past students. It truly has been an extremely rewarding and wonderful 28 years.

With My Heartfelt Memories,

Bonnie Dahlinghaus

Tri Star Early Childhood Instructor

Donnie Dallughaus